
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Uniform Services – RFP #10-14 

Closed:  2:00 P.M. Friday, September 3, 2010 

 

One proposal was submitted for the Uniform Services – Request for Proposal #10-014.  The Purchasing 

Department is recommending that AmeriPride Services  to continue to provide the uniform services to 

ECISD. 

Thank you, 

Rebecca Mull 

Director of Purchasing 


